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Produced by the Alabama Department of Public Health, Office of Primary Care and Rural Health and the Alabama Rural Health Association, March 15, 2016.  The defining of counties as being 

rural or urban is based upon a definition that is used for study purposes by these agencies. 

45 of the 54 counties currently considered RURAL 

had hospitals providing obstetrical service in 1980 

16 of the 54 counties currently considered RURAL 

have hospitals providing obstetrical service TODAY 


